
 
  

RFPN°UNFPA/001/RFP/22/BEN : 
ÉVALUATION DU PROJET « SANTÉ SEXUELLE ET REPRODUCTIVE DES ADOLESCENT(E)S ET 

DES JEUNES AU BÉNIN » 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
Sequel to your request, please find below, answers to your questions. 
 

1. Can UNFPA please confirm that international/regional firms not registered in Benin are 
eligible to bid if they subcontract a legally incorporated partner in Benin? 

Response : We confirm that international/regional firms not registered in Benin 
are eligible to bid if they subcontract a legally incorporated partner in Benin. 
 

2. Can UNFPA please clarify if a published midterm evaluation of the “Adolescent and Youth 
Sexual and Reproductive Health in Benin” will be made available to bidders? 

Response : This activity is not planned in the ToR and therefor will not be published. 
However, as mentioned in the TORs, documentation related to the implementation 
of the project will be made available to the successful bidder 

 

3. Has UNFPA instituted a budget ceiling for potential bidders? 

Response : UNFPA has instituted no budget ceiling for potential bidders 

 

4. Kantar Public would like to respectfully request a one-week extension to the current 
deadline of 10/14. 

Response : The possibility of an extension of the deadline is taken into 
consideration by UNFPA 

5. Lastly, I’d like to confirm that these responses will be circulated via e-mail in writing, per 
the RFP : UNFPA will respond in writing to any request for clarification received in time 

and will circulate its response (including an explanation of the request, but without 
disclosing the source) to all prospective bidders who received the tender documents 

  Response : We confirm that these responses will be circulated via e-mail in writing. 
 

6. For the statistician/demographer and sociologist positions, are these required to be filled 
by Beninese nationals? 

Response : With the exception of the international consultant, the other positions  
are to be held by national consultants, as mentioned in the ToR. 
 

Best Regards. 
 


